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Contacts





Pre School  07890814564


Kate Scrivener 231691 (Chair)


Erica Forwood 281 653 (Treasurer)


Gill Fowler 281 227 (Secretary)





Pottery Party





4th December 


2.30 pm onwards





We will be holding a pottery party as a fundraising event just before Christmas. Children will have the opportunity to make and decorate a piece of pottery – which can be festive or not!!!!!


There will also be other stalls, cups of tea, mince pies and cake.





Save the date – more details to follow








New Fire Gate





Lots of people have been asking about this and we have confirmed with school that this is a fire exit only. 





Parking





The car park is very busy at the moment – please remember not to park in turning circle – as this makes it hard for everyone to get out.








Jane and Mel would like to say……..


Please can everyone check the children’s jumpers have their names in


Also can welly’s be checked as some are too small


As children are only insured from 9 am we would appreciate it if children are not on the premises too early





We are doing autumn activities for the rest of this half term.











Messages from the Committee





Please keep collecting for bags to school – next collection date is November the 19th.


Black bags are fine to use.


School will accommodate bags in reception only on day of collection 


Pre-school can hold a few prior to this – but we do have limited space





Dates for your diary





Half term - October 25th  – 29th  





End of term – Friday 17th December





The children were lucky enough to have a small visitor into school this term. Many thanks to all involved.














Toddlers





Bear Cubs have been busy with instruments, water play, finger painting trees, icing biscuits and leaf printing.





After half term they will be making glitter and glue firework pictures, poppy’s and experimenting with play dough!!





We are going to try and put a newsletter out every half term. 





If you have any comments or have anything you would like to put in the newsletter – please put them in Archie Scriveners tray.











